Hi All,
I hope you're doing phenomenally well. Here is a recap from last night's ESAC meeting. 

· We can utilize this time to work on policy, listening, and planning.
· Phase 1 of the SUP ban will be amended to delay the fee for paper or thicker plastic bags until 1-1-22, and phase 2 will also be delayed until then.
· I'm going to look into battery recycling through a company in Lancaster.
· We're going to be hosting a small Kids' Boot Camp. Please let Rebecca know if you'd like to assist in planning!
· I also thought of some activities kids can do at home and will put out feelers to find out if enough parents would be interested that it would be worth spending our time doing. 
· Greater Bexley Cleanup Day is scheduled for Sept. 26. We're looking to do: bulbs, batteries, shredding, Goodwill/ H&M, bikes, books, paint, plastic bags, and #5. As of now, we have Rebecca, Lesli, Carol, Kessler, Andy Bashore, and myself working on this, with Sam's assistance as needed. 
· We're also hosting Love Your Alley on September 26th, and we're putting a green twist on it! I'd like to have promo material out by the end of next week. If you want to help, by contributing ideas of how we greenify this, determining what we're looking for, etc. and/or if you want to judge, please let me know by Friday!
· An energy aggregation opt-out program will hopefully be in place by the end of the year. 
· We're going to say no to an EcoHouse Solar online event but yes to learning more about researching to find out how we can get more participation. 
Thanks so much, and please be in touch! See you on September 15th!
[bookmark: _GoBack]
